
The McKinney Chapter held its monthly meeting at the Steak Kountry restaurant on May 13, 2004 at 7 pm.

Those attending the meeting were: Roy and Maxine Adams, Gerald and Margaret Alverson, Mic and Paula
Barnette, Marshall Battle, Cecil and Marcia Coale, Jim Edenburn, Peter McLellan, James and Mae Shaw,
Eugene E. Trimble (transferring from DC Chapter), Willie and Marylin Walker, Nathan and Wanda White
plus two granddaughters and Mike Yarbrough.

The attendees ate supper from 6:30 to 7:00 pm.

President Yarbrough called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

Treasurer Cecil Coale reported that there was $750 in the chapter bank account.

Compatriot Willie Walker briefed the members on planning for the Board of Managers meeting to be
sponsored by the McKinney chapter in August.

Our guest speaker TXSSAR President Roy Adams talked about future membership growth in the SAR.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm by President Yarbrough.
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